

MC No. 20, s. 2010

## MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

TO : ALL HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES;

DEPARTMENTS, BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT; LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS (LGUs); GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS (GOCCs);

AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES (SUCs)

SUBJECT: LAUNCH OF THE NEW PHILIPPINE CIVIL SERVICE

**E-NEWSLETTER** 

The Civil Service Commission (CSC) is launching the new e-newsletter of the Philippine Civil Service entitled *R.A.C.E.* 

**R.A.C.E. E-Newsletter** stands for *Responsive, Accessible, Courteous and Effective Public Service.* The e-newsletter will feature stories on public affairs, public service and public servants. Since one of the strategic priorities of the Commission is to cultivate harmony, morale and wellness in the workplace, the e-newsletter aims to update government employees on current events, to provide them information on services and benefits for employees, and to inspire them through stories of exemplary public servants.

The e-newsletter is a monthly publication that will be uploaded in the CSC website for easier access. HRMOs and Information Officers are directed to download the publication, print and post the material in high-traffic areas in their respective offices, and also to forward electronic copies to their networks.

For any comments, questions and/or suggestions, contact the Public Assistance and Information Office, Civil Service Commission at (02) 932-0111 or (02) 931-4180, or through e-mail: paio@csc.gov.ph or csc pr@yahoo.com.

FRANCISCO T. DUQUE III, MD, MSc

Chairman

06 SEP 2010

In a Race to Serve Responsive, Accessible, Courteous and Effective Public Service